
District Office

T 650.526.3500

1400 Montecito Ave.

Mountain View, CA 94043

January 23, 2024

Dear Honorable Mayor Showalter and Councilmembers,

On behalf of the Mountain View Whisman School Board, thank you for taking
up Item 7.2: Joint Use Agreement with the Mountain View Whisman School
District for consideration.

It is our hope that the Council will approve the Joint Use Agreement this
evening. Our partnership with the City of Mountain View benefits not only
children enrolled in the school district, but also our broader community.

Our team looks forward to implementation of the Joint Use Agreement and
continued collaboration with the City. Thank you for strengthening our
shared commitment to serving the needs of Mountain View residents.

Sincerely,

Devon Conley
President, Mountain View Whisman School Board

Cc: Kimbra McCarthy, City Manager

A foundation of excellence. A future of achievement.TM mvwsd.org




